

BENTE DAY

The first Friday of every month is BENTE Day, when you have a chance to win a prize just for wearing your BENTE tee shirt (or other BENTE paraphernalia)!

Since it is impossible to see every single member who is wearing their BENTE shirt on BENTE Day, you must fax (458-2665), call (458-8670), or send your name(s) to the Union Office. The names are then placed in a can and five lucky winners are drawn at the membership meeting each month. That's right, you can win a prize just for wearing your BENTE tee shirt (or BENTE paraphernalia) on BENTE DAY! So don't get left out in the cold, warm up with BENTE and win!!!



The Support Staff that Supports Students

